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 Minister of Health Válek to raise the issue of excessive stockpiling of medicines at the EU Health Council

A year ago, EU Member States supported the creation of a voluntary solidarity mechanism to address acute shortages of medicines in individual Member States. However, before this mechanism was put into practice, several Member States adopted their own national measures, which not only could contradict the principle of solidarity, but also threaten to worsen the unavailability of medicines in a number of EU countries, including the Czech Republic. The Minister of Health, Vlastimil Válek, will therefore raise the issue of excessive stockpiling of medicines at the EPSCO Health Council meeting.
"Unfortunately, several EU Member States have adopted changes to their legislation that introduce mandatory conditions for marketing authorisation holders or distributors to stockpile medicines.. In doing so, they risk worsening the availability of medicines in other Member States, as they do not take into account the fact that production capacities of medicines are limited. That is why I want to raise this issue in the Council," said Health Minister Vlastimil Válek.
At the EPSCO Health Council meeting, the Czech Republic, together with Slovakia, Romania, Cyprus, Malta and Slovenia, will invite Member States that have already adopted their own national measures to reconsider them in the interests of European solidarity.
The EPSCO Health Council will also discuss the pharmaceutical package, focusing on incentives for the pharmaceutical industry.
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